From: dpg [mailto:dpgroup@bsnl.in] 
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2018 3:07 AM
To: Teresa Bidart <Teresa.Bidart@pcusa.org>
Subject: DPG/Solomon

Dear Madam,
 Greetings from Development Promotion Group, Chennai, India.
 We do trust this mail will meet all of you in good health and cheer.
 Development Promotion Group has assisted SDOP for more than a decade to identify
Self Help Groups in South India to initiate Micro Enterprises. The Partnership was successfully completed, and all reports were submitted.
New Matter: The few employees associated with SDOP – DPG self-help project monitoring have joined together and formed an Enterprise called BSP (Body Sustenance produce). This is purely to promote Organic products of farmers and self-help group members.
This is just started with an initial investment of USD 15000 by us. We are planning to reach out more families by way of backward and forward linkages.
We shall be very grateful if you could kindly grant USD 25000. Once we get your positive response, we will, if need be submit a detailed proposal.  Please, be of some help to us, even if SDOP provides a small grant, we will be grateful.
R. Bhakther Solomon.
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